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Friday 30th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

As always we have had another wonderful and extremely busy week at St Mark’s!   

A HUGE thank you to all of our parents/carers who came along to our Little Wandle 
workshop this week, it was so nice to have you back in school and brilliant to talk to you 
about your child’s phonics journey.   

This week myself and Mrs Booth attended the Headteachers Conference, it was extremely 
interesting to meet with other Headteachers and find out all about the brilliant practice 
happening across the borough.   

This week our Little Lions’ children have been talking about their home lives and families 
and creating a beautiful display of people they know. Reception have been trying extra hard 
in Phonics this week and have been continuing to read and explore Julia Donaldson books. 
Year 1 and 2 have been preparing for their trip to Southport and designing and making their 
own chairs in DT. Year 3 and 4 and 5 and 6 have been working hard on finding definitions in 
the dictionary. We saw this during one of our learning walks this week and it was fantastic 
to see the children refining their skills!  

We have really enjoyed watching Phonics lessons throughout EYFS and KS1 this week and 
have spent time looking at all of the children’s books and all of the excellent work they have 
been doing so far this year.   

Don’t forget it is School Photo Day on Monday 3rd October.   

A reminder about our Open Evening on Wednesday, we can’t wait to open our doors and 
welcome our new families, but please feel free to come along if you would like to look 
around school.   

Next week I will be having a walk around school and popping into lessons, I am very excited 
to see the wonderful learning happening across school.   

A reminder that we will have parent consultation evening on Wednesday 12th October, a 
letter about this will be coming home next week.   

Thank you for your continued support, I hope you have a lovely weekend.   

Mrs K A Ferguson  

Headteacher   


